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Three teens were arrested on Grand Island late Friday and charged in the thefts of GPS 
devices from vehicles parked in the vicinity of Cardinal Lane, the Erie County Sheriff's 
Office reported today. 

One 17-year-old and two 16-year-olds were arrested by Deputies Jason Clark and Jordan 
Grabar after a resident reported seeing the suspects going through a neighbor's vehicle. 

Two of the teens were apprehended after a short foot chase through yards and a wooded 
area, deputies said. The third turned himself in. All were found in possession of GPS 
devices believed to have been stolen from unlocked vehicles. 

The three suspects were each charged with petit larceny and obstructing governmental 
administration. They were released to their parents on appearance tickets for the Town of 
Grand Island Court. 
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